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Welcome back everyone.  2016 is going to be a fun year.  We have loads planned for you so we hope you enjoy supporting your school canteen again.
CANTEEN WILL REOPEN ON WEDNESDAY 10 FEBRUARY 2016
TREASURED VOLUNTEERS could you please full in the attached form.  This will apply for the whole year.  We look forward to working with you all again and can’t wait to see some new faces.  If you could please return it ASAP that would be much appreciated, as we need to organise and finalise the new roster.
See you all very soon, Sylvia and Kristy
Dear Parents/Carers,
Firstly a big thank you to all our canteen volunteers for helping out in the canteen.  The canteen committee greatly appreciates it.
We are currently working on the roster and again our canteen is in need of more volunteers to help out.
On average parent helpers are rostered on 1 day per term but if you could spare and extra day somewhere that would be terrific.
Can all current volunteers please fill out the attached form as well as the new helpers so we know exactly what days you prefer and the frequency.

PLEASE FILL IN THE SLIP BELOW & RETURN THE THE SCHOOL ASAP.

If you have any queries or questions please do not hesitate to contact me on 49317145.

Many thanks
Sylvia Lawrence (Canteen Supervisor)

..................................................................................................................................................................
PREFERRED DAY (please circle)		Wednesday		Friday
NUMBER OF DAYS PER TERM:  _____________
NAME:  _______________________________		PHONE NUMBER:  _____________________
Please note if you are unable to work on your rostered day, it is up to you to find a substitute or swap with another volunteer.
Thanks again for your valuable time in volunteering in the Gresford Public School Canteen (The Tucker Box) the school and the children appreciate it.
